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July 17, 2023  
	
Guam	OPA	Announces	Appointment	of	Accountability	Auditor	III	
Certified	Public	Accountant	Joins	Ranks	of	OPA	
	
Hagåtña, Guam – The Office of Public Accountability (OPA) announces the appointment of 
Maryann J.A. Manglona, CPA, as an Accountability Auditor III.  Maryann joins the OPA after 
having served ten years as a Tax Examination Supervisor and Revenue Agent IV with the 
Department of Revenue and Taxation.  Prior to joining the Government of Guam, she worked 
in the private sector for five years as a Senior Auditor with Ernst & Young LLP.  
 
As an Accountability Auditor III, Maryann will be performing complex professional auditing 
work, including performance, financial, operational, and compliance audits.  She will be 
serving as an auditor-in-charge and provide guidance to the other accountability auditors.   
 
Maryann was the 2016 MagPro Awards Employee of the Year – Tax Audits and a Merit Cup 
of Excellence Employee Award – Top 10 Finalist.  She was also a recipient of the 2017 MagPro 
Awards Behind the Scenes for Medium Department/Agency.   
 
Maryann is a licensed Certified Public Accountant with the Guam Board of Accountancy since 
February 2018.  She earned her bachelors of science in business administration with a major 
in accounting from Marquette University in 2007.   
 
Public Auditor Benjamin Cruz stated, “We	are	pleased	to	welcome	Maryann	to	our	office	as	she	
brings	with	her	a	wealth	of	knowledge	and	experience	from	the	tax,	accounting,	and	financial	
audit	side.		She	also	adds	incredible	value	with	her	CPA	as	I	know	she’ll	serve	as	a	mentor	to	our	
junior	staff	that	have	aspirations	to	become	a	licensed	CPA.		We	are	excited	to	have	her	join	our	
team.”				
 

--END-- 
 
For more information, please contact Vincent Duenas at (671) 475-0390 ext. 223 or 
vduenas@guamopa.com. You may also visit our website at www.opaguam.org.   
 


